
St Mary’s Superstars - Weekly creative challenges   
 

Dear St Mary’s superstars, 

 

To go along with your home learning packs we are putting together a range of creative challenges each 

day for you to try. We have put them in a basic timetable for the week, but you can always alter which ones 

you want to try first. Remember you can share your achievements on Tapestry and don’t worry if you can’t 

do them all, but at least 1 per day should be a target to help you maintain your learning journey away from 

school.  

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Challenge 1 Challenge 3 Challenge 5 Challenge 7 Challenge 9 

What calculations can you 
make using all or some of 
these numbers? Think 
about the different 
operations you know. 

• Adding 

• Subtracting 

• Multiplying 

• Dividing 
 

 

Draw a shooting star. 
What would be the special 
wish that you would make 
if you saw it?   

Write a poem that has 
rhyming words in about 
your favourite things. 

Practise counting in 2s, 
3s, 5s and 10s. 
Can you count in 10s from 
any given number 
forwards and backwards? 
Can you come up with a 
rhyme or a rap to help 
people remember? 
Can you draw a dot-to-dot 
puzzle counting in these 
numbers? 

 
Draw this table in your 
numeracy book. Use 
these shapes and position 
them in the correct place 
using these clues: 

• The orange is 
underneath the red 
circle. 

• The green triangle 
is between the red 
circle and the blue 
square. 

• The blue square is 
above the purple 
square. 

• The yellow circle is 
to the right of the 
orange triangle. 



Challenge 2 Challenge 4 Challenge 6 Challenge 8 Challenge 10 

Take part in Joe Wicks PE 
on YouTube. 
 
 

Create your own dot-to-
dot puzzle for someone in 
your house to complete. 
What will the numbers be 
counting in? What picture 
will you chose to create. 

Build something you 
would find in the polar 
regions using things you 
can find in your home (eg. 
Lego, playdough, building 
blocks, recycling etc). 

Research and find out 
about your favourite 
animal. Find out about the 
life cycle of this animal 
and draw a diagram to 
show the different stages. 

Perform your favourite 
song to someone in your 
house.  
Can you create a dance 
routine to go with the 
song? 

 

 

Good luck Year 2!  

From Miss Allan 


